
 

silverado.com 

 

SILVERADO BELMONT HILLS COVID-19 UPDATE 
DECEMBER 11, 2020 
 
Dear Family and Friends, 
 
We are following the Department of Public Health's direction regarding testing of all 
associates and residents who have not previously tested positive for COVID-19.  We have 
tested about 50% of the residents and associates and we have no positive results for 
COVID-19.  This is great news.  We will notify you immediately of any positive test results 
or change in condition that occurs with your loved one.  
 
This continues to be a reminder that this virus remains active in the greater public. We 
must continue to practice proper social distancing and wearing masks while around others 
in our personal lives.    
 
We are required to complete two rounds of COVID-19 testing and have all residents and 
associates test negative for COVID-19, before we can consider any visits. 
 
We are waiting to hear about our dates for the vaccine to be given to our associates and 
residents.  If you do not want your loved one who lives at Silverado to receive the 
vaccination, please email Glynis or me and we will not include them.  
Glynis.Marcantel@silverado.com   we may need an authorization form from each 
responsible party of our residents.  We will advise you once we receive further information.   
 
Recently I sent information on a PIN from Dept. of Social Services, it may have had a broken 
link.  I am including again: 
 
https://cdss.ca.gov/Portals/9/CCLD/PINs/2020/ASC/PIN-20-43-ASC-CCR.pdf 
 
Family Council @ Silverado Belmont-Hills Update: 
 
** Reminder ** December’s General Meeting is next week Saturday, 12/19/2020, 10:30-
12:00PM 
To join in the meeting, you must be listed on our email list to receive the virtual (Zoom) 
connection and dial-in phone number. 
 
To be added to our email list, to obtain meeting minutes, and receive other Family Council 
communications, please contact us at:  familycouncilsilveradobelmont@gmail.com 
 
(Note:  This group is comprised of family members and Responsible Party (RP's) advocating 
for the care of our residents at Silverado Belmont-Hills.  This group is independent from 
Silverado Belmont-Hills)   
************************************************************************** 
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If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me directly. 
 
With Love and Gratitude, 
 
Joan Newman 
Administrator 
 
Email – joan.newman@silverado.com  
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